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Trinity Presbyterian Church 
Father’s Day 
June 21, 2015 

 

We are a welcoming church family, 
developing disciples who joyfully 

minister to others in the name of Christ. 

We extend a special welcome to our guests today!  We hope you will find comfort and meaning in 

our service as we worship together.  After the service, please join us at the entrance doors to receive 

a welcome gift and become better acquainted.  Our church family appreciates your presence here 

today, and we look forward to seeing you again soon. 



 
                  GROWING IN THE WORD 
            
    SCRIPTURE READING:  Luke 15:11-32  (pew Bible page 78)                         Pastor Steve 

                     
     CHILDREN’S MESSAGE         Pastor Steve 
 
     ANTHEM:  Lord I Want To Be a Christian                                               Traditional Spiritual 

         
     SERMON:  The Ir replaceable Father                       Pastor Steve 
                      
    OFFERING OUR TITHES AND GIFTS:                                      Pastor Steve 
      (You are also invited to sign the friendship pad and pass along for others to do the same) 

    OFFERTORY:  Softly and Tender ly                 arr: Dale Wood  

 
*  DOXOLOGY:                
  Praise God, from whom all blessings flow; Praise Him, all creatures here 
  below; Praise Him above, ye heavenly host; Praise Father, Son, and Holy 
  Ghost.  Amen. 
     
    PASTORAL PRAYER                      Pastor Steve 

     
GOING INTO THE WORLD 

*  SENDING SONG:  #309—Of the Father's Love Begotten  
 
*  BENEDICTION                                            Pastor Steve 
 
*  POSTLUDE:  Brethren We Have Met to Worship      arr:  Mary McDonald  

 
 

*  Indicates please stand if you are able to do so comfortably 

Worship Service 
Father’s Day 
June 21, 2015 

   
“THE WESTMINSTER CHIMES”           (Please use this time to prepare for worship.) 

        
GATHERING TOGETHER 

 
     WELCOME & ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 
     SHARING JOYS AND CONCERNS                                          

  
     INSTRUMENTAL PRELUDE:  When in Our  Music God is Glor ified   
          arr:  Anna Laura Page  
                  
     CALL TO WORSHIP:  based on Psalm 25:1-5                             Ann Douglas 

 Leader:  To you, O LORD, I lift up my soul.  O my God, in you I trust; let me not be put  
     to shame; let not my enemies exult over me. 

People:  Indeed, none who wait for you shall be put to shame; they shall be ashamed 
     who are willingly wicked. 

Leader:  Make me to know your ways, O LORD; teach me your paths. 
People:  Lead me in your truth and teach me, for you are the God of my salvation; 

     for you I wait all the day long. 
 
*   GATHERING SONGS:  #263—Immortal, Invisible, God Only Wise   

 
*   PRAYER OF CONFESSION:  (unison)  based on Psalm 32:1-5                      Ann Douglas 

 Blessed are those whose sin is forgiven and covered.  Blessed is the one against whom 
 God does not count wrongs.  Lord, let us not hide our sin in silence before you.  Rather, 
 we admit our sin, our wrong, our guilt, and our shame in the light of your presence.  As 
 we now confess, show yourself faithful to forgive us again.  Hear our prayer... 

 
 SILENT CONFESSION           
 ASSURANCE OF PARDON 

*   GREETING ONE ANOTHER:                     
  Leader:  May the peace of Christ be with you. 

 People:  And also with you. 
 
*   CONGREGATIONAL RESPONSE:  #579—Glory Be to the Father  
      
 
 
 
 
 



Today’s flowers are given by the Kratt family in memory of AJ’s father  

and in honor of all their church “dads” and all Trinity fathers. 

Prayer Concerns 

Henry Hinson (grandson of TPC preschool teacher, Gail Hinson), Judy Davids; Mary Corum; Gary 

Watson; Phyllis Santos Sauer; Rev. Edward Gayhart; Don Crosser; Marie Farris; Norma Pennington; 

Randy Osterman (Kristen Bingner’s brother); Norma Rich (mother of Mary Harville); Clyde Muse; Erica 

Shelley; Richard Ross; Bill McDaniel (Jim McDaniel’s father); Marjorie Malzahn; Matt Zoeller; Mike & 

Carol Russell (friends of Diane Tinsley); Richard Paulmann; Andrew Cropper (Cathy & Tom Dawson’s 

nephew); Karen Wyatt (Kay Nolan’s cousin);  Irene Lenkoff; Brent Spiller (son-in-law of Ruth & Walter 

French); David Strohmeier (son of Phil & Linda); Janet Pender; Kathy Willinger (Steve & Kay Nolan’s 

daughter); Sarah Brown; Sharron Wheat; TracI Genevose (Ann Moorman’s step-sister); Carrey Dewey 

(Ann Moorman’s friend); John Hanson (Jim McDaniel’s brother-in-law); our service people and their 

families; peace in the world. 

Please remember to silence all cell phones during Worship Service.  
 
Hearing Aid devices a r e a va ila b le;  if  you  r eq u ir e on e, p lea se a sk  u sh er .  
 
Our collection counters next week will be Roger Harvell and Betty Wilborn; and 
our ushers next week will be David Brandt & Judith Bloor and Tim Barnum; and 
our nursery volunteers next week will be Linda Jones and Steve Kratt.  
 
Congregational Meeting:  There will be a br ief congregational meeting on Sunday, June 
28th after the 11:00 a.m. worship service.  The purpose of the meeting is to approve members 
of the nominating committee. 
 
TPC Louisville Bats Game:  Again this year  TPC is organizing a group outing to a 
Louisville Bats baseball game. The selected date is Saturday, August 15 and the opponent 
will be Norfolk which is a farm team of the Baltimore Orioles. The game is scheduled to start 
at 6:05PM.  The seats that we have obtained are along the third base line and will be 
protected from the sun and will be under cover if it does rain. Tickets are $11.00 each. There 
is a sign up sheet on the Fellowship board in the hallway. We would like you to sign up as 
soon as you have made a decision so that to the extent we need additional tickets we can 
secure them in the same area as those we have currently reserved.  Payment should be made 
by cash or check payable to Larry Hartmann.  Please forward payment to Deanna. 
 
 
 
 

YTD Contributions through 06/07/15 

OPPORTUNITIES for the WEEK of June 21, 2015 
 

SUNDAY (06/21)       Happy Father’s Day 
     9:00 a.m. Blended Worship Service  
       (Traditional & Contemporary) 
      9:45 a.m. Sunday School                                    
              11:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service  
               
TUESDAY (06/23)          9:30 a.m. Sew ‘n Sews 
         5:30 p.m.– 8:00 p.m. EACM Mom’s Group 
        6:30 p.m.—7:45 p.m. Yoga—Fellowship Hall  
 
WEDNESDAY (06/24)  9:30 a.m. Sew ‘n Sews 
 
SATURDAY (06/27)   8:00 a.m. TPC Golf Outing  
       Weissinger Hills Golf Course  
        
SUNDAY (06/28)   9:00 a.m. Blended Worship Service  
       (Traditional & Contemporary) 
      9:45 a.m. Sunday School                                    
              11:00 a.m. Traditional Worship Service  
       Congregational Meeting 
            
               

 Actual Budget UNDER Budget 

Pledge  
Contributions 

$95,973.42 $107,183.33 ($11,209.91) 

Donors $30,702.00 $35,533.33 ($4,831.33) 

Total $126,675.42 $142,716.66 ($16,041.24) 



 
Worship Service 

Father’s Day  
June 21, 2015 

9:00 a.m. 
 

 Welcome & Announcements 
 
 Sharing Joys & Concerns 
 
 Call to Worship:  Psalm 25:1-5  
 

Gathering Songs:  What a Fr iend We Have in Jesus      
 
Time of Confession 

 
 Scripture Reading:  Luke 15:11-32  
  
 Sermon:  The Irreplaceable Father   

 The Lord's Supper 

 Sending  
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Great news!  
 

We are in the process of publishing a  
new pictorial directory for Trinity!   

 
To make this most helpful for all of us to put together 

names and faces, we need your help.  Please provide a 
photo of your family and check your entry in the 2014  
Directory (an updated one is posted in the narthex and  

on the Evangelism Committee bulletin board)  
 

and: 
 

1) Email Deanna at tpclouisville@att.net with corrections/additions  
(including your photo) or a confirmation that your data is correct; or 

 
2) Initial your entry, after making needed changes, on the posted pages  
(you can put your photo in Deanna's mailbox with your names on the back) 

 
When the Jewells joined us, we asked folks for photos and we think those might be  
available to use; we'll check further on this. If you would like to have a photo taken  
after worship rather than submitting your own photo, a member of the Evangelism  
Committee will be available to take photos in the parlor after 11 a.m. worship on  

June 21, June 28 and July 5. 
 

Once the information has been entered into the directory software, Deanna will send 
you a copy of your entry for final proofing/editing by you. 

 
We ask that you do this by Sunday, July 5, so that we will 

all have the new directory in hand as soon as possible. 
 

Thanks! 
 

The Evangelism Committee and Deanna Smith 
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